
Grand Rapids Amateur Radio Association 

Executive Meeting - May 26, 2023 

We’re going to take a poll on a date for a face-to-face officer’s meeting to discuss the club’s future goals 

and plans. 

President’s Report 

Field day: we’re about 90% finalized and approved. Same setup as last year. 

Vice President’s Report 

Nothing to report. 

Secretary’s Report 

Flex radio lessons are still TBD. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Dave has filed our state and federal income tax forms. 

On-Air Director’s Report 

Radio room has been open, and people have been coming. The 43-foot vertical antenna may need some 

work, as it doesn’t seem to be tuning up well. 

Liaison Director’s Report - Jim K8JH 

Allison, the emergency manager for the city, is interested in coming to Field Day. 

Director-at-Large’s Report 

Lisa will contact media once we are 100% go for Field Day. 

Minutes prepared by GRARA Secretary Dave Britten KD8DB. 


